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YEAR  3 & YEAR 4 GLOW DODGEBALL

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

FEB

6th

7th

9th-16th

19th 

28th-1st

MARCH

5th

7th 

8th

PTFA Meeting, 9.00 a.m.

Young Voices/Year 1 Nest 
Farm Visit

Half Term

School re-opens/Reception 
Vision Screening

Year 4 Bikeability

Reception/Year 6 Class 
Photos

World Book Day

World Maths Day

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon KS2 Minecraft/KS1 Multi-Skills

Tues

Wed

Thurs

Fri

KS2 Benchball

Mad Science/Choir/Judo Club

KS1 Benchball/Newspaper Club

KS2 Netball

Fri
Fri

Y5/Y6 Hockey
Y5/Y6 Hockey

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

STAR OF THE WEEK ATTENDANCE WINNERS

Well done to Year 1 who were our  
attendance winners last week.

Reception - 95.9%
Year 1 - 99.6%
Year 2 - 94.8%
Year 3 - 99.3%
Year 4 - 95.7%
Year 5 - 98%
Year 6 - 98.8%

SCHOOL NEWS

WELL DONE TO OUR JANUARY GOLD BOOK WINNERS:

RECEPTION - CHARLIE
YEAR 1 - LEIGHTON
YEAR 2 - GEORGE
YEAR 3 - EVELYN
YEAR 4 - RUBY
YEAR 5 - OSCAR
YEAR 6 - CHLOE

GLOW DODGEBALL EVENT
On Thursday some of our Year 3 and Year 4 went to a Glow Dodgeball Festival at Haslingden
High School with Miss Connolly.. They were absolute Britannia superstars and thoroughly
enjoyed themselves! They played against a number of different schools and even played a
game of hit the teacher with a dodgeball at the end.

BASKETBALL COMPETITION
This week a group of children from Year 5 and Year 6 took part in a Basketball Competition at
The Valley Leadership Academy. They all tried incredibly hard and come third in the
competition! Well done.

HALF TERM
A reminder that school will be closed from 12th to 16th February for half-term. FUNDA will
once again be running a Holiday Camp at our school and bookings can be made via their
website.

STARS OF THE WEEK

RECEPTION  - ARIA
YEAR 1          - HALLIE
YEAR 2          - MATILDA
YEAR 3          - EVIE
YEAR 4          - SAM
YEAR 5          - ELSIE
YEAR 6          - HOLLIE


